C-18

From: ECWA Information

To: Amy Hassett

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] consideration for board meetings.
Date: Monday, March 10, 2025 9:03:26 AM

Morning Amy,

This came over on the Info@ecwa.org email.

From: debbie wild <dcwild2003@aol.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 9, 2025 7:45 PM

To: ECWA Information <info@ecwa.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] consideration for board meetings.

This message was sent from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments unless you recognize the
source of this email and know the content is safe.

To Whom it may concern,

While conservation is considered very important, your billing system does not
reward conservation. iunderstand you have to place a minimum billing value,
however, idon't think this (9,000 gallons) reflects the average single or 2 person
household in erie county and this can create a financial burden.

i submitted by meter reading and it is no where near the amount of the estimated bills
i have been paying for the past 12 months. off by at least 12,000 gallons.

i would ask you to please consider lowering the minimum billing volume even 10% .
please kindly forward this to the correct person for review.

Sincerely Debora Wild.
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